
News in our pews 
Beer & Bible:   
A Thursday evening monthly meeting at the Franklin House for 
dinner, drinks, and conversation. Join us January 18 at 6:30 PM.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
Bible Study—Thursday morning ZOOM: 
Join Pastor Angie online to look at the texts coming up for the 
Sunday lectionary. A ZOOM link will be emailed out the week of 
each study. Contact the church office to be added to the email 
invitation. Next date is January 11 at 10:00 AM. 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Club: The Book Club will be meeting on Thursday, January 11 
at 7:00 PM in the Chapel. They will be discussing “Beyond That, the 
Sea” by Laura Spence-Ash. All are invited to join us for a great 
conversation. Please see Richelle Deysher for additional 
information!  
  
 
 
 
  
Coffee Hour: Volunteers are always welcome!  

Please sign up in narthex. 
 
 

Contemporary Service Updates: 
We're revamping the contemporary worship service! These services 
will return in the new year. Pastor Angie will be creating a new 
liturgy, while the music team will be welcoming a variety of new 
musicians into the mix. We'll be experimenting with music and the 
word, and we invite you to give your feedback as we explore new 
ways to engage with a contemporary service! 
 
 
 
  
 
History Books: These are available for $20.00.  
Please contact Anna Mae Grubb: 717-273-7035. 
 
 
Ministry Emphasis for January: William Miller Seminary Scholarship 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Share your musical gifts!  
Choir rehearsals are held on Wednesday at 7:00 PM.  
Contact Linda Holt for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Members are invited! 

 
St. Luke Annual Congregational Meeting  

and Brunch 
  

Sunday, January 28, 2024 
following worship. 

 
Please RSVP by January 21  
 
Family name/Individual planning to attend: 
 
_____________________ _____________________ 
 
 
Number attending: _______ 
 
Please bring a brunch item to share. 
 
Place this slip in offering plate  

or let the church office know. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
  
 
 

 


